
 

OAKDENE PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Ashton Avenue, Rainhill, Merseyside, L35 0QQ 

Tel:01744 678410  email: oakdene@sthelens.org.uk 

Oakdene Book Week Monday 28th June - 2nd July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of books and reading at home and school, we will be running 

a sponsored read during our Book Week between Monday 28th June and Friday 2nd July. All of the 

money raised will go towards brand new books for the pupils of our school.  

 

Please help us to enhance our reading resources for pupils by spending a small amount of time each 

day reading with your child. It’s not just books that you can enjoy together: comics, magazines, 

recipes, menus, your favourite websites - anything with words that you can read together counts 

towards your total! 

 

If you are able to support our Oakdene sponsored read, a sponsorship form and reading log for your 

child will be given to them in class on Tuesday 15th June. These documents can also be found on the 

school website. This can be recorded however you wish: your child could be sponsored for the amount 

of pages, chapters, books or time (in minutes) they read. For example, this could be 2p for every page 

or 50p for every half an hour – it’s completely up to you! 

 

After the sponsored read, please send all the sponsorship money that your child has raised to the 

school by Friday 9th July. Cheques should be made payable to Oakdene Primary School.  

 

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, look at, share and enjoy. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Miss Doherty. 

English Lead. 
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